
 

11 June 2018 
 
RE: GAC Advice from the San Juan Communiqué 
 
Claudia Selli 
Chair, ICANN Business Constituency 
 
Dear Ms. Selli,  
 
Thank you for your letter of 6 April regarding the GAC Advice from the San Juan Communiqué.  
 
The letter has been posted to the ICANN Correspondence page and the Business 
Constituency's comments on the GAC Advice have been shared with the full Board in its overall 
review and adoption of the GAC Advice as provided in the scorecard. 
 
The Board Resolution on adoption of the GAC Advice and scorecard is now available 
at: https://www.icann.org/resources/board-material/resolutions-2018-05-30-en. 
 
 
We appreciate you interest and input. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Cherine Chalaby 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 


